
Betheda Edmonds
Freeport
LD 780
Dear Esteemed Members of the Judiciary Committee.  Thank you for your service. 
I am writing in support of LD 780.  In these times it is especially important that the 
people of Maine get a chance to vote to ensure that woman's health is protected.  The 
right to determine what she wants for her own body is an essential right that all 
women and girls must be afforded.
I know we all have strong feelings about this issue, which is why it is important to let 
all Mainers have a vote on this important issue.
Again, many thanks for your work. It is appreciated.
Sincerely,
Beth Edmonds,
Freeport, Maine


